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Wednesday 7th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: International Day  

We are excited to announce that following the success of our International Day over the last few years, we 
will be celebrating our diverse and vibrant community with a special event on Wednesday 4th June.  
 
During the school day, we will be celebrating the diversity of our classes with stories and artwork from 
around the world. Children can also come to school dressed either in the colours of their country or 
dressed in traditional dress (if applicable).  
 
How can parents/ carers be involved?  

●​ During the day- If you would like to come into school to speak to a class about your cultural 
background or read a story from your culture please let us know. Please complete the Google form 
below. We will contact you before the event to arrange timings with you and confirm details.  

●​ After school- parents can join their children in and around the school hall where food from around 
the world will be sold for 50p or £1 per dish. If you are able to contribute food from your 
country (or any country you wish to celebrate) to this event, please click the link to 
complete this Google form, scan the QR code or contact the school office by 
Wednesday 21st May (the final week before half term). 

 
All food contributions must be delivered to school by 3pm on Wednesday 4th June at the latest. If 
you are able to deliver your contribution in the morning, that would be appreciated. Allergen forms 
(available at the office) will need to be completed on delivery. Please do not include any nuts as some of 
our pupils have severe allergies. Allergens will be displayed at point of sale, but the school is unable to 
accept any liability for any reactions to food eaten.  
 
We hope to see many exciting contributions and look forward to celebrating the cultural diversity of our 
community. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Ms Hasker                      Ms Moxom 
Headteacher                Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

https://forms.gle/EveoGDtYUxgxSfNG9

